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Dear All,  
 
Formal Consultation for Specialist Resources Provision (SRP) 
 
Thank you to those who responded to the informal consultation.  We are pleased to inform that the feedback 
from the parents, carers, staff and community was extremely positive and with this in mind, we move to the 
formal consultation process. 
 
The formal, four week, consultation is open to parents, carers, staff and the wider community and will run 
from Tuesday 23rd February until Tuesday 23rd March 2021. If you have any feedback with regards to the 
SRP please contact Emma Ferrey, Bracknell Forest Council SEND Consultant, via Email 
emma@tillian.co.uk or by telephone on 07932 660092.  
 
The Specially Resourced Provision (SRP), which will accommodate up to 10 children who are on the autistic 
spectrum and may have other related learning needs such as; Moderate Learning Difficulties (MLD), speech, 
language and/or communication needs, is planned for opening in September 2021. 
 
I have attached a copy of the Frequently Asked Questions.  All information is also available on the school’s 
website. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to updating you after the formal consultation period has 
expired. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Michael Dillon 
Head Teacher 
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